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Progress so far….. 
The demolition works of this phase have been completed. As you can see from 
the picture below the team have now moved onto installing new windows on the 
third floor. Internally we are progressing with the first fix installation of the new 
mechanical and electrical systems. Partitions are being erected to form new 
rooms and we are fitting the ventilation ducting. 

If you would like to look at the progress being made remember the team have 
left glass panels in place at either end of the floor to act as viewing panels. 

 

Holiday period 
 

 

 

 

The site will shut from the 23rd December and will reopen on the 5th of 
January. If you have any queries over the holiday period our team’s contact 
details are shown on the right. 
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